

October 16, 2012

Brooke Hamilton
Pearl District Business and Property Owners Association, Inc.
325 E. Quincy
Tulsa, OK 74120

RE: Comprehensive Plan Amendment Request to the 6th Street Infill Plan

Dear Ms. Hamilton,

We are in receipt of your request to amend the 6th Street Infill Plan. In order to begin processing your request, we need further information about the items enumerated in the application.

Generally speaking, each requested item must contain:

- 1) Specific Plan references and requested wording changes in the Plan; and
- 2) Justification for amending each item in the Plan.

Once we receive the above information, we will present the request to the TMAPC so they can provide further direction to staff.

Respectfully,

Susan Miller, AICP

Manager, Land Development Services

INCOG/TMAPC

cc Louis Reynolds, Eller and Detrich

Dawn Warrick, AICP, Planning Director, City of Tulsa